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From:                                         CommServ
To:                                               Jane Warner
Subject:                                     RE: Antonovich as rep for Altadena
 
It is hard enough to deal with government.  Please don't change our representative.  Please keep Mr Antonovich as
the representative for Altadena.
 
Jane Warner
Altadena home-owner
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